
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…

Hello Toddler Town Families! 

We now welcome October, and we are officially in FALL/Autumn!

September was lots of fun with so many learning fun activities. 

For the month of October, students will be discussing the following topics

1) Trees, 

2) School Bus Safety

3) Fire Safety 

4) Pumpkins

5) Apples. 

Students will also continue to discuss Autumn

Here are some important things to remember:

11th SCHOOL CLOSED (COLOMBUS DAY)

5th –Worlds Teacher Day

12th Farmers Day

15th National Grouch Day

16th Sweetest Day 

28th Good Neighbor Day



• Please do not forget that due to the 
Pandemic, our center closes promptly 
at 5PM. Any time after that, families 
get charged $15 every 10 minutes.

• Don’t forget to fill out the CrisisGo
questionnaire at home, before 
dropping off your child. Teachers are 
ready to scan and re-take temperature. 

Please Don’t forget that payments must 
be made on the 1st & 15th of every 
month. On the first you either pay full 
tuition, or half, if you pay only half on 
the 1st, you have until the 15th to pay 
the other half. Late fees will be applied 
for no payments after the first and also
to unpaid balances after the 15th . 

We ask that all our families take the time to review our center! Scan 
the code and it will take you directly where you need to go!

• We want to share with Everyone that Toddler 
Town Currently has Open Enrollment.

• Refer a family member or a friend and receive $100 off 
your tuition after a full month of attendance.



Oh look, another glorious month! Welcome to the 

month of October!!!!

I'm so excited that spooky season is here, not to 

mention pumpkin spice!!!! In the month of October, 

students will learn about fire safety, trees and 

pumpkins!!! Fire safety is so important in the early 

years, it is important to teach our little ones to stay 

away from fire and stay safe.

Since October is here, the weather will be changing 

which means leaves will be falling down. October is 

the perfect month to talk about trees. We will end the 

month with pumpkins and some spooky fun! Stay for 

more family projects throughout the month!

Email: (Mrs. Maritza) Maritza@toddlertownevanston.com OR (Mrs. 

Julissa) at Julissa@toddlertownevanston.com

Or You can reach me at 847-475-1467 Extension 15, 

Thank you!

Mrs. Maritza and Mrs. Julissa
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Well Hello Autumn! It is officially my favorite season of all! Get ready for those chilly days, comfy sweaters, and some warm

apple cider lattes! We sure had fun in September with the All About Me Unit! Where we covered everything about us inside and out! 

We talked about the 5 senses and talked about the beauty of diversity in our school! 

We are welcoming this crispy season with lots of learning! October will be filled with hands on and relatable activities. We 

will talk about Fall Weather and be hands on exploring about Trees, Apples, Pumpkins, and ending our month with School Bus and 

Fire Safety!  We will come up with meaningful questions that can be answered through gathering information. Gather data about 

themselves and their surroundings to answer meaningful questions. Observe, investigate, describe, and categorize living things. 

Explore concepts and information about the physical, earth, and life sciences. Sort, order, compare, and describe objects according 

to characteristics or attribute and understanding the rules to follow when investigating and exploring.  I promise you this month will 

be such a rewarding experience!  As we always do, we will have daily journals and focus of the week including a new number, letter, 

shape, color, and a theme vocabulary words.  Remember to check ProCare daily to see what your children are learning that day.

We will end our October Fun with a Harvest Party! We will celebrate on Friday, October 29! The theme is harvest you can wear 

orange, red, brown, green, or dress as a farmer! 

If you all have any questions, please don’t hesitate on emailing us either at Carina@toddlertownevanston.com or 

Robert@toddlertownchicago.com

You can also reach us by phone at (847) 475-1467 Ext.14

Thank you!
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BOO! It’s October! A very exciting month for many of 

us! This month we will continue celebrating autumn 🍂 in 

fun and educational ways! We will be learning all about 

apples and pumpkins 🍎🎃 What is an apple? What is a 

pumpkin? How do they grow and where? What can be 

made with them? Alongside from our FALL fun, we will 

continue to practice our colors, numbers, shapes, and skills! 

Be sure to notice our SPIRIT WEEK the last week of 

October! More information will be given by me or Mr. Cesar 
as the date approaches.

Please, if you have any questions, feel free to contact 
Me or Mr. Cesar at Ext 13 or email us at 
jasmin@toddlertownevanston.com or 

cesar@toddlertownevanston.com

Thank you, 

Ms. Jasmin and Mr. Cesar
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847-475-1467
1501 Howard Street

Evanston, IL 60202

Welcome to the month of October Families! 

I want to wish everyone an AMAZING FALL SEASON, my most favorite 
season of all. 

During the month of September, children had lots of fun learning 
about their five senses, their likes and dislikes, their body, their 

feelings and emotions, their families and were also introduced to 
FALL. These are all amazing topics that the children have learned lots 

from. 

Now that we are done with those topics, and we are in the season of 
fall. 

Children will learn about the season and the types of things and 
events that happen during this amazing season. 

During the month of October children will be discussing trees, fire 
safety, School bus safety, October/fall fun and Pumpkins! On the 31st

of October, children will be having a harvest party, children will have 
fun painting pumpkins and decorating them and dressing up on that 

day. Children are more than welcome to bring sugar free treats, 
stickers, pencils, stamps and so forth for them to pass out to their 

friends as long as it is enough for 20 children. I will be creating a list 
for you all to bring certain items for their small harvest party. If you 
have any question, please don’t hesitate to reach out to one of us. 

THANK YOU IN ADAVANCE AND LET THE FUN BEGIN!!!

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to e-mail me at 

Norma@toddlertownevanston.com or call us by Phone at 847-475-1467 Ext. 12 or Ext 

16.

You can also Reach out to Ms. Jessica at Extension 12 or by email at 

Jessica@toddlertownevanston.com

Thank you all again,

…stay safe, and please continue practicing social distancing! 

--Ms. Norma, Ms. Vanessa and Ms. Jessica
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